From: Thornton, John L [mailto:John.L.Thornton@usdoj.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, June 04, 2019 12:21 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: RE: Travel Request

HI Steve ,

I went to Quantico, Virginia to the DEA Training Academy from May 20-24, 2019 In My Official Capacity, I went to DEA Money Laundering Conference No.58, All Expenses was Paid BY DEA.

Thank You .

John
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